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Hockey Ireland Coronavirus (COVID-19) UPDATE regarding Government Announcement on 
reduced restrictions 

27th November 2020 

As you may be aware, the Irish Government is meeting today to make the final decisions on 
how the country will exit Level 5.  
 
A public announcement to communicate these plans is also due to follow. 
 
We have been informed by Sport Ireland that the Sport Expert Group met today. However, 
they are not in a position to provide additional direction or individual confirmation to sports 
in advance of Government decisions. 
 
Hockey Ireland is looking forward to further information from Sport Ireland before reviewing 
our guidance and protocols to enable a safe return to hockey activities, including training and 
competitions. We will be examining how the governments’ announcement may influence our 
existing protocols and will issue all our members with guidance as soon as possible.  
 

Hockey Ireland would again like to thank everyone for their patience and understanding 
during this time.   
 
Please keep safe. For further information on Covid-19: 
https://www2.hse.ie/conditions/coronavirus/coronavirus.html 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ 
 
If you have any further queries, please email info@hockey.ie  
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